Christy Gleason

From: Buddy Voelkel <buddyvoelkel@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 3, 2018 11:24 AM
To: Shelton Vance; Christy Gleason
Subject: Fwd: ACFE Central Mississippi Meeting Announcement
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From: <admin@mscfe.com> \/ﬁ/f/ L
Date: Thu, May 3, 2018 at 10:25 AM SHEL //-7»7/

Subject: ACFE Central Mississippi Meeting Announcement ﬂ/Mj

To: buddyvoelkel@gmail.com

When Attention CFE Members:
Wednesday, May 09, 2018 Please join us for our May Chapter Meeting on May
11:30 AM to 1:00 PM 9th @ 11:30 at River Hills Country Club. Our luncheon

will be led by TJ Mitchell, Darrell Mosley, and Lanell
Strait from the Department of Revenue who will speak
on The Department of Revenue: Criminal Procedures VS
Civil Procedures.

Tickets

$25.00 Member Registration Please join us for Great Food and Fellowship!

$25.00 Non-member registration

TJ Mitchell:

TJ is a graduate of Mississippi State University. He is
currently a Criminal Investigator with DOR and began
his career in 2007 as a field auditor in Business Taxes.
He served as a Computer Audit Tax Specialist for two
years as a subject matter expert in the development of

Directions our integrated tax software program before joining the
River Hills Club Criminal Investigation Unit in March of 2015. He
3600 Ridgewood Rd recently graduated from the Police Academy at Camp
Jackson, MS 39211 Shelby.




Darrell Mosely:

Darrell is a graduate of University of Southern
Mississippi. He is currently a Criminal Investigator with
DOR and began his career here in 1998 where he
worked as a file clerk in Corporate Income Tax,
mailroom file clerk, accounting clerk in Title and then
moved to Hattiesburg as a field revenue officer in
Collections. After completing an accounting degree in
2004, he became a field auditor and worked in both the
Hattiesburg and Jackson district offices. He joined the
Criminal Investigation Unitin 2013. He graduated from
the Police Academy at Camp Shelby in March of this
year.

Lanell Strait:

Lanell is Office Director of Business Taxes has been
employed with the agency thirty years. The Business
Tax Office oversees the Sales Tax Bureau, the Petroleum
Tax Bureau, and the audit and clerical field staff across
the state. She holds a Bachelor of Science in Business
Administration degree with an accounting major from
Mississippi College. Lanell began her career as a Tax
Auditor. She audited for ten years in the Brookhaven
District and served two years as a Tax Specialist in the
Petroleum Tax Bureau. Later, as the Bureau Director for
Brookhaven District for ten plus years, she coordinated
both the audit and collection activities for the thirteen
counties. After the reorganization of the agency, she
served as the southern Regional Director of Audit for
the Brookhaven and Hattiesburg Districts. She has
received the designation of Certified Public Manager
through the State Personnel Board.
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